
 

 

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE FOR EAST ORANGE 
RESIDENTS ALONG ORATON PARKWAY 

As construction on the Interchange 145 Improvement Project begins, we want to 
let you know about an important advisory.  
 

During the week of 07/09/18, Monday through Friday, temporary 
pavement repair (resurfacing) work will be performed during the day at 

various locations on northbound and southbound Oraton Parkway 
between Central Avenue and Park Avenue.  Lane closures will be 

needed to perform roadway paving. Short duration, single day, isolated 
street parking locations will be prohibited, 6:00AM to 6:00PM.  This 

work will be supported by East Orange Police. 

### 

Thank you for your patience.  

Residents and all stakeholders are encouraged to visit www.GSPexit145.com for 
project updates and traffic advisories.  You can also e-mail info@GSPexit145.com 
anytime.  
 
If you have additional questions, please call the toll-free hotline at 1-800-374-
5137. Please inform the operator that you have an urgent message and you'll 
receive a return call within 24-hours. 
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